
November 7, 2019 
 
KITH Retail LLC 
337 Lafayette St 
 New York, NY 10012 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
I am writing  to express my interest in the exciting opportunity at KITH in Footwear Assistant 
Buyer. As informed on GLASSDOOR.COM on October 20th, 2019 and I am excited by the 
possibility of joining the team. KITH has always been a brand I follow with admiration. I aspire 
the vision of KITH that captures street culture with fascinating marketing including newsly 
co-branding and selection of merchandising.  
 
Currently I am a senior student at New York City College of Technology City University of New 
York with Baccalaureate degree in Business and Technology of Fashion. Through four years of 
academic years, I was able to obtain skills and understanding in the fields especially in 
merchandising planning, visual merchandising and branding image. Since my sophomore year, I 
have been delighted to have opportunities to join several fashion firms as PR/ Wholesale intern 
at Organico Showroom, Marketing intern at S-Go International, Merchandising Buyer assistant 
intern at Isetan Mitsukoshi Holdings as well as my current internship at KAAREM as Wholesale/ 
E-Commerce that included both small and large responsibilities which allows me to grow as a 
professional. 
 
Along with my Baccalaureate degree in Business and Technology of Fashion and past three 
years of internship experience, I was able to obtain proficient skills in data analysis along with 
Microsoft Excel and G Suite. I believe I will be a strong addition to your team and contribute to 
the ongoing operation success of KITH.  
 
I look forward to discussing my qualification with you. 
 

Sincerely, 

Haluhi Kato 

haluhikato@gmail.com 

(201) 417 1558  

mailto:haluhikato@gmail.com


 

 

 

 


